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‘Be kind and compassionate to one another, forgiving each other,  

just as in Christ, God forgave you” 

Ephesians 4:32 
 

Dear parents, 

We have had an amazing week in school with most of our lovely children 

back.  Everyone has enjoyed being together again, despite all the 

handwashing and queuing for the toilets! 

We especially enjoyed another visit to the farm and Thursday afternoon 

on the cricket field for a water fight.  Many thanks to Thereza for the 

yummy ice creams at the end of the day – a perfect end to the perfect 

summer afternoon. 

Can I take this opportunity to remind you of the link for applications for 

Free School Meals.  Circumstances may have changed for many people 

and if you think that you might be eligible for FSM, please click on this link: 

www.cheshireeast.gov.uk/fsm 

Nothing else to report, please remember to encourage thorough hand 

washing when the children get home from school. 

Updated handwashing advice 

It is essential that everyone washes their hands more often, using 

soap and water for at least 20 seconds. Hand washing with soap 

employs mechanical action that loosens bacteria and viruses from the 

skin, rinsing them into the drain. Drying hands afterwards makes the 

skin less hospitable to the virus. Hand sanitiser can be effective if 

soap is not available or the situation makes using soap less feasible 

(i.e. when outside) but using hand sanitiser provides none of the virus-

destroying friction that rubbing your hands together and rinsing with 

water provides.  

You are all in our thoughts and prayers every day. 

Have a lovely weekend. 

Kind Regards 

Joanne Bromley 

http://www.cheshireeast.gov.uk/fsm


 

 

Dates for your diary 

Tuesday June 30th  – FARM VISIT Please wear trousers or leggings 

and bring a pair of wellies. 

Wednesday 1st July – Summer Sports Activity Day - please wear 

suitable clothing and trainers 

Thursday 2nd July – PE in the afternoon – please wear suitable 

clothing and trainers 

 

 

               

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

        

 


